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Dear friends, 
 

The Central Vigilance Commission has chosen "सत्यानिष्ठा की संसृ्कती से राष्ट्र  की समृद्धि; Culture 

of Integrity for Nation’s Prosperity" as the theme for Vigilance Awareness Week 2024. 
 
GRSE is one of the leading Shipyards of the country and has already built 110 Ships. 
However, in these days of AI, cutting-edge technology and cut-throat competition much is 
required to be done. 
 
GRSE requires to build Ships faster and with less costs. This is only possible by bringing in 
Systemic Improvements, Leveraging of Technology and Transparency.   
 
Bringing in a sense of responsibility, accountability, inter departmental co-operation and an 
acumen in taking decisions remains one of the primary means to achieve an all-around 
development. 
 
The Vigilance Awareness Week is a move towards inculcating the spirit of participative 
vigilance and bringing awareness among employees about the perils of corruption. 
 
On the eve of Vigilance Awareness Week 2024, let us pledge to contribute to our 
Organization that we shall follow the path of righteousness as well as encourage others to 
do the same. 
 

 जय  न ंद !  जय  जी. आर. एस. ई. !           

 
 

                                                                                      P R Hari 
Chairman & Managing Director 

 
 
 
 


